WOLFE CITy INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
JOINT STATEMENT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES & SHEILA GARDNER

Wolfe City ISD and Sheila Gardner, the school district’s Director of Curriculum and Instruction,
have mutually agreed that Ms. Gardner will discontinue her employment, effective May 15, 2024.
Both Wolfe City ISD and Ms. Gardner encourage all community members to focus on the best
mterest of the school community going forward.



